
 

For Immediate Release 
 

Statement about a runner incident 
at the Standard Chartered Hong Kong Marathon 2024 

 
HONG KONG, 21 January 2024 – Hong Kong, China Association of Athletics Affiliates (HKAAA) and 
Standard Chartered Bank (Hong Kong) Limited express their deepest condolences to the family of a male 
runner who was sent to the hospital as he felt ill in the Tin Hau MTR Station after completing the Half 
Marathon at the Standard Chartered Hong Kong Marathon today and subsequently passed away. The 
Organiser is contacting his family according to the information provided by the runner to understand their 
needs, and is ready to provide them with suitable assistance. 
 
The Organiser reminds all runners to closely monitor their post-race physical condition and allow 
themselves recovery after the race.  
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